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Rule Change Notice: Integrated LNG Systems 
(PRC_2022_01) 

This rule change notice is under clause A2.5.7 of the Pilbara Networks Rules (PNR). 

Submitter:  Gemma Lynch, Woodside Energy Ltd. (Woodside) 
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 related changes to the requirements placed on the Coordinator in conducting any review 

of how constrained access is to apply; and   

 changes to the objective of the reports produced under Chapter 10 (long term 

coordination and planning) to include consideration of integrated LNG systems. 

Pilbara electricity objective  

In accordance with clause A2.5.7, this notice must include the explanation provided by 
Woodside as to how the proposed changes would allow the PNR to better address the 
Pilbara electricity objective.  
 
According to Woodside’s proposal, the rule change “is a critical step in addressing the 
current barriers to LNG producers connecting to the NWIS. This change may be expected to 
encourage existing LNG producers to connect to the NWIS which will advance the Pilbara 
electricity objective by creating a more coordinated, reliable network.” 
 
Woodside further states that “in particular, the rule change proposal will improve the 
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